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Dear Nargis Donor,

[n May of 2008, Burma (Myanmar) was
devastated by Cyclone (Hurricane) Nargis. Over
130,000 people were killed and hundreds of
thousands homes were destroyed. You
responded and donated money to MBRO an
affiliate of Friends of Burma. We want to tell
you how your money was used. Philip Htoon
took the money to Burma where he purchased
relief supplies which were given out without
regard to the recipients’ religion or ethnic group. Relief supplies included
blankets, clothes, drinking water, mosquito nets, a container of medical
supplies, noodles, rice and later replacement pigs were distributed.

We helped establish and supply a clinic at Bogalay in the center of the area
hardest hit. We also supplied money for medicine and transportation for
mobile health teams from the KBC Clinic at Insein to go throughout the delta
ministering to the sick and injured.

Since our relief aid was distributed by a Burman, it went unnoticed by the
government. Unfortunately relief organizations not acquainted with the
situation in Burma worked through the government and paid very high prices
for supplies and much of it never reached the victims.

No relief money given to MBRO was used for administrative costs of Friends
of Burma or religious programs. 100% went for relief. Philip paid his own
way to Burma.

Our organization continues to work in Burma as we have for 25 years. You
can see our programs on our website. This is the only letter you will receive
from us unless you request to be on our mailing list or e-mail mailing. While
much of our work is with Christians, a donor can designate to medical work
which serves all people at the two hospitals we help or supporting an orphan
at $240 per year. This year Cyclone Giri destroyed 80,000 homes but
fortunately had a low death rate.

Thank you for helping the)people of Burma. o7
Sin.cerely, //9// ; 4 e T /é—
Neil Sowards, President of Friénds of Burma, Inc.
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Theh Aye Paw, orphan girl, 10 years old, Pu
Mooler, Child Care Center, Yangon.



